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***|t's October...the leaves are changing and so is our Reception Venue*** October 16,
2013

***It's October...the leaves are changing, the luck of the RedSox is changing, and so is our Profiles in Reform reception
venue.***

Due to the federal government shutdown, the John F. Kennedy Library is closed. Please join us for the 2013 Profiles in
Reform reception at our new location...Fenway Park!

The reception, hosted by Jeb Bush and the Board of Directors of the Foundation for Excellence in Education, is still planned
for October 16th at 6:30pm. It will be held inside Fenway Park at the EMC Club.

Transportation from the Sheraton Boston Hotel will depart from the main lobby promptly at 6:00pm.

If you plan on traveling to Fenway Park on your own, please arrive at 20 Yawkey Way.

We look forward to hosting you in Boston this week at the 2013 National Summit on Education Reform!
Sincerely,

The Team at the Foundation for Excellence in Education
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